
 

It’s Time to Pick Up Your Popcorn 

Way to go 7th Markham! 

80 Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Venturers from 7th Markham have sold 

$15,940 in popcorn this year! 

 Date: Saturday, 17 November 2018 

 Time: 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm (No later please) 

 Where:    984 Castlemore Ave, Markham, ON L6E 0G2 

Note: We do not have storage for the popcorn, so it is very 

important that you pick them up on Saturday. If you cannot 

make it, please make arrangements to have someone pick 

them up on your behalf. 
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